
Coping with Challenging
Behaviour in Youth Work

meeting in poland
During the second week of May 2024, from 8th
till 11th, it was planned the first transnational
project meeting (TPM) of the CCBY project.

During this meeting, partners from Italy (CYB),
Bulgaria (NART), North Macedonia (KRIK and
MONIKOM), Denmark (CYN) and Poland (RCW),
met to discuss the work done and the next steps
of the project.

evaluation
meeting

topics discussed

The aim of this meeting was to
discuss the work done during the
testing phase of the digital tools for
story telling, to evaluate the
cooperation between partners during
all these first 7 months and to
discuss how to improve it and what
each organization needs.
Finally, we discussed the following
steps and coordinated the division of
tasks.

Partner cooperation and
next steps on the project

Story-telling digital tool
testing phase and start
coordinating with each

other to create the body
mind videos.
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Coping with Challenging Behaviour in Youth Work

About the Project
The objectives and the activities of this project
are aimed at supporting young people with
challenging behaviour in their social inclusion.
Moreover, the development of narration
storytelling tool and a tool with body-mind
relaxation techniques will improve the capacity of
the youth workers and educators and will support
their work.

Project Aim

tangible results

Support young people with
challenging behavior in their
societal inclusion;
Improve the capacity of youth
workers and educators to support
young people with challenging
behaviors
Sensitize youth workers for the
causes, manifestations and
interventions in cases of
challenging behavior;
Create narration storytelling tools
and a tool with body-mind
relaxation techniques

Creation of training
methodology and
training curricula,

piloting and
validation.

Creating a
narration

storytelling tool
and body mind

techniques
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